
Questions Submitted by Trustee Connie Prado 

October 11,  2017 

 Special Called Board Meeting  
 
 

Consent:  Item #2 

 
 

1. Question:  Is the administration recommending all three firms as the agenda 

item caption would seem to indicate?  If not, which firm is being recommended? 

 
Answer:  The administration is recommending all 3 firms. 

 
 

2. Question:  What will be the cost for these services during this first year? 

 
Answer:  Costs will be determined upon the district’s request for proposals as 
projects are determined throughout the year. 

 
 

3. Question:  What is the specific scope of architectural services  which the school 

district is seeking? 

 
Answer:  The softball field batting cage will be the first project requiring the 
services of an architect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Question:  How will these new architectural services differ from the Facilities 

Needs Assessment conducted by the Garza/Bomberger firm in May 2015? 

 
 
Answer:  The RFQ was issued to ensure that we had a documented process for the 
selection of architects for future projects.   
 
 
 

5. Question:  Did Garza/Bomberger prepare any facilities data on proposed Bond Projects-
Costs-Graphics in the last two years (approximately)? 
 
Answer:  The district administration has not requested this type of  facilities data 
within the past two years.  While Ms. Prado served as Board president, she received 
a phased in replacement plan for 8 of our elementary schools that I am assuming 
she requested.  Garza/Bomberger provided a copy of those schematic plans to the 
administration within the last year.   

 
 

 


